
APRIL 2018  PRAYERS

May our sons wait on the 
Lord and their strength 

be renewed. 

Lord, when our sons call to 
you, may you answer them 
and be with them in trouble. 

Lord, may you give 
power to our sons and 
increase their strength. 

Inspired by ~Psalm 91:3,4 

Lord, may you satisfy our 
sons with long life and 

show them your 
salvation.  

Lord, may you guide our 
sons’ feet into the way of 

peace. 

May our sons live in 
harmony with others in 
order to bring glory to 

God! 

Inspired by ~Psalm 91:16 

Inspired by ~Isaiah 40:30,31 

Inspired by ~Romans 15:13 

Inspired by ~Luke 1:76-79 

Inspired by ~Romans 15:5,6 

Inspired by ~Jude 20,21 Inspired by ~Isaiah 40:28 

Inspired by ~Matthew 11:28 

Inspired by ~Isaiah 40:29 

Inspired by ~Matthew 11:29,30 

Lord, may our sons know 
that you do not grow 

weary. 

Inspired by ~Jeremiah 6:16 Inspired by ~Psalm 62:8 

Most High, Almighty 
God, may our sons dwell 
in your shelter and abide 

in your shadow. 

Lord, may you be our 
sons’ God, the one in 

whom they trust. 

Inspired by ~Psalm 91:1 Inspired by ~Psalm 91:2 

May our sons find refuge 
in the Lord. 

May our sons not live in 
fear of terror or tragedy. 

Lord, may you guard our 
sons in all their ways. 

Lord, may our sons hold 
fast to you in love and 
may you protect them. 

May our sons be filled 
with joy and peace in 

believing. 

May our sons keep 
themselves in the love of 

God. 

Lord, may our sons come 
to you and find rest. 

May our sons learn from 
the Lord and find rest for 

their soul. 

May our sons ask where 
the good way is and 

walk in it. 

May our sons put their 
trust in God at all times. 

Lord, may our sons put 
their hope in you and not 

be shaken. 

Inspired by ~Psalm 91:5,6 Inspired by ~Psalm 91:11,12 

Inspired by ~Psalm 91:14 Inspired by ~Psalm 91:15 

Prayers inspired by verses from the ESV and NIV Bible Translations #PRAYINGFORBOYS

Inspired by ~Psalm 62:5,6 

May our sons understand 
that without love, they 

are nothing. 

Lord, may our sons love 
you with all their heart, 

soul, and mind. 

May our sons love others 
as themselves. 

 Lord, may our sons love 
you! 

May our sons stir others 
up to love and good 

works. 

Inspired by ~1 Corinthians 13:1-3 Inspired by ~Hebrews 10:24 Inspired by ~Psalm 31:23 Inspired by ~Galatians 5:14 Inspired by ~Deuteronomy 6:5 


